
UNAFEI Professors Visit Southeast Asia 
From June 26th to July 10th, Professor Iwashita, Professor Mio, Professor Moriya and Officer 
Hayasaka visited Malaysia, the Republic of Indonesia, the Republic of Singapore and Brunei 
Darussalam to research anti-corruption efforts in Southeast Asia and to prepare for the upcoming 
Regional Seminar on Good Governance for Southeast Asian Countries. The professors and staff 
visited several organizations, such as the Malaysia Anti-Corruption Commission (MACC), the 
Attorney General’s Office of Indonesia, the Corruption Eradication Commission (KPK), the Corrupt 
Practices Investigation Bureau (CPIB), the Attorney General’s Chambers and the Anti-Corruption 
Bureau of Brunei Darussalam. The professors and staff confirmed UNAFEI’s cooperative 
relationships with those organizations and they enjoyed their stays in those countries.  
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